
From: List Server of ESU Campus-Community List 
Sent: Friday, March 6, 2020 11:28 AM 
Subject: Coronavirus Update: Impact on Spring Break travel 
 

East Stroudsburg University continues to monitor developments related to COVID-19 
(Coronavirus) every day, throughout the day. 

As a safety measure in the best interest of our students, faculty and staff, the University has 
opted to suspend all official study abroad programs and spring break service trips, nationally 
and internationally, effective March 6, 2020. 

We recognize that this decision has major impact for those students and faculty members 
planning to travel abroad, specifically the cost implications associated with many of these travel 
plans. 

Please know that our Office of International Studies is working with insurance companies, 
airlines, and third party agencies to request refunds, and we ask for your patience as we 
continue to conduct these tasks. We will update you accordingly. 


